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Greeter: Michael Gering 

Candlelighter: Justin Gering 

Accompanist: Katherine Swinger 

 

 

Prelude 

Words of Welcome 

Call to Worship 

Announcements 

Opening Song God is Here Among Us HWB   16 

Opening Song It Came Upon a Midnight Clear HWB 195 

Offering 

Children’s Time Star Words 

Scripture Isaiah 61:10-62:3  

Message Seeing Salvation 

Luke 2:22-40 

Bryce Miller 

Song Be Thou My Vision HWB 545 

Sharing and Response 

Sending Song Good Christian Friends Rejoice HWB 210 

Benediction 

 

Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist 

Community, equips believers through relevant Worship and 

Study, and expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship 

and Service.  

 

 

Reminder, that Menno Church's Annual Meeting is scheduled for 

Saturday, January 25, 2020, at 9:00 AM.   

 

There will be no Sunday School today; following the worship 

service, join others for a social hour in the Fellowship Hall.  

 

This is the last Sunday to update your contact, birth date and 

anniversary information on the bulletin board to the right of the 

mailboxes.  Please review this same information for that of your 

family who are not local residents. Mark any corrections needed 

and/or indicate ‘OK’ after your review. Thank you! 

 

Menno Women in Mission will meet on January 9, 9 a.m.-2 p.m. 

for work projects and fellowship. Please bring a sack lunch. 

 

Menno Women in Mission invites the Menno congregation to join 

us in our project to donate items to SERVE Moses Lake.  We are 

collecting cold weather items: scarves, stocking caps, wool blankets, 

sleeping bags, men's and women's boots (all sizes) and wool 

socks.  SERVE ML requests that only cold weather gear be donated 

at this time. Please place your donations in the green tote bin which is 

located under the left side coat rack.  Thank you for helping us meet a 

local need this winter.  

 

In your mailboxes is a note for those who need to submit a report for 

the Menno Church 2019 Annual Report booklet.  There is also one 

posted on the bulletin board.  Please submit your report as soon as 

you can. Deadline is Jan 5, 2020. 

 

 

Next Sunday, January 5, 2020 

 

Greeter: Curtis Gering 

Candlelighter: Benjamin Claassen 

Accompanist: Music Team 

Song Leader: Music Team 

http://www.mennomennonite.org/

